
Sevenoaks Coeliac Support Group  
 

would like to invite you to our 2018 BBQ from 

4.30 on Saturday 30th June in West Kingsdown. 
 

We will be cooking up some lovely gluten-free food 
for you to enjoy without worrying about  

all the usual contamination issues. 
 

Please come along with your family and friends  
and support your local group. 

The children will love it too! 
 

The cost is a minimum donation of £7.50 for adults 
and FREE for children under 10. 

 

Bring your own cold drinks, glasses provided. 
 

Please contact Daphne Paterson by 23rd June 
 at dpater2@btinternet.com or telephone her on 

07717 471909 to let us know how many of you are 
coming along and for directions. 

Please also let us know of any other allergies 
 

We are hoping to see lots of you soon! 

http://uk.mc860.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=dpater2@btinternet.com

